Classroom News March



Upcoming Events

The upcoming book fair will be March 30th-April 2nd.

Be on the look out for Dr. Seuss Family Night, flyer to follow.

Also be on the look out for information about Dr. Seuss week here at school the first week of March.

Reminders

Don't forget, Friday's are "Fun Shirt Friday" help support the third grade team by coming to school dressed in a fun shirt! Only \$0.50 to participate.

Slushy Day for first grade is on B Day. This supports the PBIS team.

Don't forget to read with your kiddos for 15 minutes a night! This will lead to better comprehension and listening skills while developing a LOVE for reading!

What We're learning

Students will begin exploring time and measurement as well as identifying 2-Dimentional and 3-Dimentional shapes.

Students are continuing to explore adding and subtracting tens and ones by using ten rods and cubes and creating stick and circle drawings to represent groupings of tens and ones. Please continue to work on this with your child.

In Language Arts students are moving on to compare and contrast two characters in a story. Students should be able to talk and write about how two characters are similar and different. They will input the information into a Venn diagram and then write a comparison statement to explain the similarities and differences they noticed.

Please continue to practice the Trick Word flash cards and letter formation daily.

In Science we are working on sound and vibration.

In Social Studies we are working on learning about famous inventors and their inventions.

In Fundations, students are learning about blends before a vowel and after a vowel. Blends are 2 consonants that when put together, they keep their own sounds. For example, the blend in "slip" is "sl" and the blend in "send" is "nd".